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Comments: I am writing to say I am not in favor of this land swap.  On behalf of myself and future generations of

my own kids and someday their kids who would not get to use the already existing piece of public forest service

in the yellow mule.  

 

This is public forest service land and I would hope the people in charge of this decision at the forest service

department would do their part and remember FOREST SERVICE.   To serve and steward on behalf of these

public lands, to keep them public, and to not trade them out for a Billionaires club to make a profit off of our public

lands.  I Snowmobile, Hunt, Hike, take the dogs for hikes, and enjoy this section of land for many years, and I

would hope that someday I will be able to take my kids to these same spots.  

 

There are some things that are too precious to put a price on and the Forest Service that is owned by the Public

is one of them.  I would be furious to see houses, roads and ski lodges on this beautiful undeveloped piece of

land.  This is public land that even the Yellowstone club members are able to enjoy right now, as is, without

having to buy it.  

 

Please do your job in serving the State of Montana and having a higher standard of self respect than to trade our

public lands out for a steep, rocky, not good for much but mountain goats piece of land.

 

Respectfully, 

 

Dylan Riis, Kallie Riis, Baker Riis, Avery Riis,  and future Riis generations


